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Appendix F Open Day Promotional Flyer 



The Eastern Bays Shared Path project is progressing well and 
an Open Day will be held to get your feedback on the options. 
A number of designs for the two path width options have been 
developed, including options to treat the more sensitive areas 
around the beaches.

We would like to hear your views again as the project 
progresses. Where possible, your input will be incorporated into 
the technical information, to select the preferred option in 
preparation for consents to be lodged later in the year.

When: Saturday 26 August 2017
Time: 10am – 2pm
Where: Eastbourne Library Meeting Room, 38 Rimu St, 
Eastbourne, Lower Hutt

If you would like to know more, please contact: 
simon.cager@huttcity.govt.nz

Please keep an eye on the project page on Hutt City Council’s 
website for more details: http://www.huttcity.govt.nz/eastern-bays

Eastern Bays Shared Path
OPEN DAY

Sharing Your Views
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